NWALT PARTNERS WITH
OZARK NATURAL SCIENCE CENTER
ON PROGRAMMING AT
KESSLER MOUNTAIN CLASSROM

Dear Walter,

As an NWALT supporter, we wanted you to be
the first to know! Northwest Arkansas Land Trust
and Ozark Natural Science Center are pleased to
announce a new partnership to enhance
educational opportunities at the Kessler
Mountain Nature Center and Outdoor Classroom.

Through this partnership, ONSC will take the
lead on educational programming, allowing
NWALT to focus on its core mission of land
conservation.

This partnership aligns with the missions of both
organizations to foster a deeper appreciation and
stewardship of the natural environment in
Northwest Arkansas.



“After providing 10 years of educational
programs at Kessler Mountain, NWALT is
realigning its efforts to better concentrate on its
mission of preserving and protecting land.” said
Grady Spann, Executive Director of NWALT.

“We’'re pleased that ONSC will take over the
educational component and we are providing
assistance to make the transition seamless.”

This collaboration is a significant step forward in
providing high-quality environmental

education to the residents of Northwest
Arkansas. By combining the strengths of both
organizations, Kessler Mountain Nature Center
and Outdoor Classroom will remain a vibrant and
engaging resource for the community.
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